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PHILCAMSAT conducted a Pilot Run of its Refresher Course on

Advanced Training for Oil Tanker Cargo Operations. The four-day

training was held on September 5 to 9, 2022. 

The pilot course was made possible through the cooperation between

the Research and Development Division of the MARINA-STCW Office

and PHILCAMSATs Research and Development and Training Operations.

The course is part of the "full and complete effect compliance" in the

implementation of the STCW. 

Deck and engine officers who have not rendered sea service for at least

3 months in the last 5 years are required to take the course. It is also

mandatory for officers onboard oil tankers who wish to apply as

instructors. 

PHILCAMSAT is given six months of probationary authority to offer the

course.

MARINA and PHILCAMSAT join forces
for pilot run of Oil Tanker course


